[EXTERNAL] Application

Sam Stokely <sam@primetimeok.com>
Tue 3/12/2024 2:28 PM

To:Thomas Davis <TTDAVIS@ODOT.ORG>

Permit number 13959 is an unbuilt location that has been permitted since 2008. It has no permanent
marker and has not been built and after visiting with the company the permits issued to they have no
intentions on billing it for the next couple years. it is our request to cancel the unbuilt location to allow

for our new application, which will be built right away. Thank you for your time and considering our
request. Sam Stokely.

Sent from my iPhone
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